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“Open House for Indian Students at the Consulate General of India, New York”

Consulate General of India will host ‘Open House’ sessions for Indian Students,
studying in its jurisdiction [Connecticut, Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire,
New Jersey, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island and Vermont]. Every
2nd & 4th Friday of the month from 4:00 -5:00 PM, Indian students can walk in and
meet officials of the Education Wing directly at the Consulate [3 East 64 th Street,
Between 5th and Madison Avenues, New York, NY 10065].
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